
Starting on Monday, April 7, the sidewalk between 

Rougeau Hall and the E. Lewis Parking Garage 

job site will be closed to pedestrian traffic. Also, 

the ground-level front door entrance to Rougeau 

will be closed, except as an emergency exit. We 

anticipate the sidewalk and entrance closures to 

last two months. We apologize for the temporary 

inconvenience.

Rougeau Hall Entrance 
and Sidewalk Closure

Public entrance to Rougeau Hall is on 

the north side of the building, up the 

stairs to the mezzanine level.*
*

For persons with mobility impairments, 

we have accommodations for you. 

Signage with instructions will provide 

you directions to Rougeau Hall.


